Country Parkway PTA Monday Minutes 1/8/2018

THIS WEEK:

NEXT PTA MEETING JANUARY 10, 7PM in the COMMONS!
Guest Speaker: Mrs. Rebekah Skinner discussing the Math
Curriculum at our school and how to help your student
home. Open Discussion included! Babysitting Provided!

CP BOWL-A-THON
%k Kk Kok %ok %k *REGISTRATION DUE: FRIDAY 1/12/18% %k %k %k %k *
Sunday, January 21st - 12-2:30PM

$15 a person includes: bowling, shoes, Pizza, fries, beverage, and a caricature artist!

Cupcake Creep (*See Cupcake Wars for participation information) and Raffles will occur at the event!
Sign up online at our website under events: https://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com/

Or sign up using the form that will be coming home! Must register by 1/12!

*Cupcake Wars!!!!
Do you have a child that loves to bake? Well here is their chance!
The PTA is holding CP Cupcake Wars!

The baker must bake 13 cupcakes (12 to be used for Cupcake Creep and 1 for judging)
Cupcakes cannot be bought from a store.
Cupcakes must be brought to The Bowl A Thon on 1/21.

If you have a child that is interested in baking, complete the form coming home ASAP! First 25 to
submit will be allowed to participate!

RESTAURANT OF THE MONTH:

Where: Johnny C’s 9350 Transit Road

When : Tuesday January 23rd 4 - 8:30 PM

What: The Country Parkway PTA will receive 20% of food bills.

Eat in or take out! Just mention the Country Parkway PTA and the bill will go towards the
fundraiser.

johnnycsflier

REFLECTIONS CONTEST: is underway at Country Parkway! All students

received a paper mailer in take home folders last week. This is a PTA sponsored activity and
being fully embraced by Mr. Bowen, CP faculty and headed up by our very own Mrs.
Murphy. If your child would like to submit an entry please follow the link to our website and
Reflections tab for more information. Deadline to enter is February 26 in room 117

http://www.countryparkwaypta.my-
pta.org/Content.asp?PagelD=4&Mode=EDITSITE&Refresh=True




Yearbook Photos Needed:

e Photos taken of your children at school events only please.

e Pictures taken at events/vacations/parties outside of school CANNOT be used in the yearbook.
e Please send your pictures to: shanicadees@gmail.com

o ***Plegse do NOT send in hard copies or thumb drives***

e Any questions please contact Shanica Dees @ shanicadees@gmail.com

NO SCHOOL Monday January 15, 2018 in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day

A printable word document of the weekly Monday Minutes can be found under the
Membership Tab on our website at http://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com

If you have questions or would like an item added to Monday Minutes, please contact Lynne
Hales at [.hales95@gmail.com




